
Report on Visit to Nehru Planetarium 

Classes 3 to 8 

On 5.08.2025, the students of Classes 3 to 8 visited the Nehru Planetarium as part of an 
educational field trip aimed at enhancing their understanding of space and astronomy. The 
visit was both informative and exciting, offering students a unique opportunity to explore the 
wonders of the universe beyond the classroom. 

During the sky show, students learned about various constellations, the solar system, and 
the origin of the Milky Way galaxy. The engaging visuals and informative narration helped 
them understand these complex topics in a simple and enjoyable manner. 

The visit sparked curiosity and interest in the mysteries of the universe, making it a 
memorable and enriching experience for all. 

 

 

Link:  

https://www.instagram.com/reel/DM-cjfsBbe-/?igsh=YjJ3NTRnN3h0M3l2 

 

https://www.instagram.com/reel/DM-cjfsBbe-/?igsh=YjJ3NTRnN3h0M3l2

